
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 
1400 Don Mills Road 
Toronto ON  M3B 3N1 
 
Dear Friends: 

I would like to congratulate the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board on reaching its 
100th anniversary. 

Toronto is a vibrant region with many communities, and your members have played a 
big part in helping to make it a great place to live. People trust your knowledge and 
expertise to help them reach their dream of finding a home where they and their families 
can create memories.   

In many ways, I see us as partners in helping people turn that dream into reality. I look 
forward to continuing our commitment to increase the housing supply in the GTA, 
reduce red tape and expand transit for future generations. And I look forward to many 
more years of TRREB members working with families to find that perfect home. 

Once again, congratulations on your 100th anniversary, and best wishes for many more. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Clark 
Minister 

Ministry of  
Municipal Affairs 
and Housing   
 
Office of the Minister 
 
777 Bay Street, 17th Floor  
Toronto ON   M7A 2J3  
Tel.: 416 585-7000   
  
  

Ministère des 
Affaires municipales  
et du Logement   
 
Bureau du ministre 
 
777, rue Bay, 17e étage 
Toronto ON   M7A 2J3 
Tél. : 416 585-7000 

 


